September 2015
Dear Parents,
Welcome to Cathedral School! I hope that you had an enjoyable summer holiday and are looking forward to the year ahead. Firstly I would like to introduce myself, Miss Dace, as your child’s class teacher. I will be working in class all year alongside Sara our Nursery Nurse. 
Throughout the year, the curriculum will be delivered both indoors and outdoors, so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather, with a waterproof, hooded coat for wet days. We have a class set of wellies so that the children can make the most of learning opportunities in all weathers, and would appreciate any donations of old wellies. Please provide a full change of uniform to be left at school in a clearly labelled bag in case of any accidents.
As the term gets underway your child will take home reading books. This is an opportunity for you to share and enjoy books together and to start to encourage your child’s independent reading skills, for example, through retelling familiar stories or talking about the pictures.  Please ensure these books are returned to school each Wednesday, as we will be unable to issue new books until the previous books have been returned.

We have a self-registration board in Nursery, and when your child arrives at school each day they are encouraged to independently write their name using their name card.  This is an opportunity for your child to attempt to write their name, so please do not do it for them.  
As the year progresses and all the children have settled we may go on a few local visits. If you can offer help on any trips please let us know. You are required to have a CRB check through the school if you wish to help. Please contact June O’Brien in the office for more details.  
If you have any other questions or queries please speak to me or Sara so that we can arrange an appointment to meet. 
Finally, please bring a transparent plastic water bottle to school every day, filled with water only.  Your child’s clothing, water bottle and bags should be kept clearly labelled with their name. 
I very much look forward to working in partnership with you.
Best wishes,
Miss Dace
